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Farmington Senior Citizens 9-20-2021 

 

September 20, 2021 

 

Meeting number 852 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:06 PM on Monday, 

September 20, 2021, by Vice President, Ruth Weidenborner.  19 members were present.  We enjoyed 

our dish to pass lunch.  We celebrated Bob Zink’s birthday with a cake from his daughter. 

 

After lunch, Vice President Ruth Weidenborner resumed the regular meeting at 12:55 PM. 

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes from the August 16th meeting were read.  A correction was noted to 

the balance in the Treasury.  The balance was $291.00 not $251.00 as noted in the minutes. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  The balance in the Treasury is $291.00.  The Town of Farmington reimbursed the 

Club for the cost of the picnic. 

 

There were no new anniversaries. 

We sang Happy Birthday to Bob Zink. 

 

Sunshine Report:  No update 

   

Entertainment:  

• There will be puzzle and games after the meeting. 

• A decision about dominos after the meeting will be made later. 

 

Old Business:   

• Karen Stratton and Barb Millard thanked Kathy Wagner for the email before each meeting. 

 

New Business:   

• The October 4th meeting is a bring-your-own-sandwich meeting.  Barb Millard, Carol Kansco, 

and Lynn Kujawski will bring dessert. 

• Kathy Wagner will continue to send out short emails reminding members about each meeting.  

 

Town of Farmington Update by Gary Weidenborner:  None 

 

Jerry Annesi entertained us with jokes. 

  

Vice President Ruth Weidenborner closed the meeting about 1:10 PM.   

 

After the meeting, members choose books and played games and puzzles. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Kathy Wagner, Secretary 


